
November News

Reminders from the Open House: Please
take time to review the information we
talked about at the Open House. Thanks!
Backpacks: Thank you for keeping
backpacks cleaned out! It makes it so much
easier for the children to pack their mail
with an empty bag. We do appreciate you
keeping small change of clothes in there as
well. If you need to pack additional items
for daycare (blankets, water bottles, etc) it
is helpful to send a separate bag for those
items. Thanks again!
Return to School Dates: Please remember
to use the email address we had given you
for obtaining COVID related return to school
dates. Because we are a licensed center we
can only accept the dates from the Dept. of
Health. EMAIL: dohcovidchildcare@nd.gov
Symptoms: Also, just a reminder that if your
child has 2 or more symptoms, they should
stay home until they are better for 24 hours
and/or have seen a doctor. Thank you for
understanding!

Thank you! Thanks for reading our November
newsletter. If you have any questions or
concerns, please reach out to us. 
Contact Info: 
Sara - 701.833.8980
Shaun - 701.720.9987
Email - minotpreschool@outlook.com
Website - www.minotpreschool.com

Happy November! We're having a great October at Preschool and are excited for all of
the Fall fun that November brings! Days off this month are November 11 & 12 (Veterans
Day) and November 25 & 26 (Thanksgiving). As the weather starts to change, please

be careful in the parking lot and on the sidewalk as it can get slippery. Also, during the
cold-weather months it is harder for us to get outside due to the time needed to get

everyone ready. We will still go out randomly this month if we get some nice days. You
do not need to send winter gear to school everyday. If we plan anything that requires

extra winter clothing, we'll let you know. Thanks!

School Pictures: The link and instructions for
school pictures will be sent out this week. If

you would like to purchase your child's
picture, you will have the option to buy a high

quality digital picture for $20. Please let us
know if you have any questions. Thank you!

Book Order: We are sending home our first
Scholastic Book order this year. Ordering is
always optional! If you would like to order,

please return forms and $ to school or
order online by Friday, Nov. 5. Shipping has

been delayed so we want to ensure they
are here before the winter break. Books

make the BEST stocking stuffers!

Thank You: Thanks for donating pumpkins
to our school's collection for the Minot
Parks Pumpkin Walk. Our school had 23
AWESEOME pumpkins on display! Wow!


